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Many Americans are sick and tired of the relentless war on wolves and other predators. We are far
from convinced that WDFW is putting enough effort into non-lethal predation deterrents, or
insisting that ranchers follow non-lethal protocols. We are aware of the subservience of your
agency to a certain few ranchers who unabashedly just "want wolves gone". That "culture" and
mindset is completely unacceptable and why most people harbor distrust of you and some other
wildlife "management" agencies. If ranchers or others can't adapt to an environment that is natural
to wolves and other predator species, perhaps it is they who should relocate. Do not expect the
majority to approve clearing out wildlife for the purpose of catering to private business,
ESPECIALLY on public lands. Enough is enough.
 


